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Make sure that you have your parent
workshops booked in for this half

term. Remember - little and often is
key! 

How can parents help at this point in
the year?

Reception: Use flashcards to practise
known sounds - pure sounds! Play

oral segmenting and blending games. 

Year 1:  Use flashcards to practise
known sounds. Listen to their child
read 3 times a week and record in

their reading record.

TOP TIP

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

5th October- Teachers as Readers
group - session 1

11th October - Transforming School
Reading Culture

19th October - Christopher Such -
4-5.30pm 

20th October - lowest 20%
workshop - 11.30am-1pm

31st October - Information about
Funding and Support - 11.30am-

1pm

2nd November - Phonics Surgery
4-5pm

21st November - Information about
Funding and Support - 9.30-11am

Welcome to the October edition
of the Ilsham English Hub

Newsletter!

Top Tips for Keeping Reception on Track

Sticker children with their
sound of the day. Ask the

school community to
challenge children to say

what sound they have
been learning!

Send home the sound of the day
each day as a flashcard for home

practice.


